
Consulate General of India
Frankfurt

***

Urgent Public Notice

All concerned may kindly note that due to some exigency, the Consulate will be
closing at 1400hrs instead of 1700hrs for consular services on Friday, 24 January
2020.  Hence  the  routine  consular  services  particularly  collection  of
documents/passports/OCI Cards etc. will not be rendered on Friday, 24 January
2020.  

***


